White, Lori

From: Maiser@puclist.state.id.us on behalf of Chad Warner [chad.warner@mci.comj

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2004 11:19 AM

To: LT271@puclist.state.id.us

Subject: RE: Extension on Qwest's Responses to CLECs' Counterprcposals forPO-2 and Reporting of
xDSLi Loops

Covad, MCI, and Qwest have had follow up discussions related to the PO-2
impasse on Benchmarks for Line Sharing and Covad and MCT are willing to
accept the last Qwest proposal submitted on April 9, 2004. Parties agree
that Qwest will begin reporting Line Sharing results separately as
diagnostic beginning with the July results (reporting in August) and suspend
discussions of a benchmark until the until TRO issues reach resolution.

Thanks,

Chad Warner

Carrier Management (Qwest Region)
303-217-4214

vV 625-4214

----- Original Message-----

From: Maiser@puclist.state.id.us [mailto:Maiser@puclist.state.id.us] On

Behalf Of Buhler, Dean

Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2004 2:37 PM

To: LT271@puclist.state.id.us

Subject: Extension on Qwest's Responses to CLECs’ Counterproposals for PO-2
and Reporting of xDSLi Loops

LTPA,

Quwest originally planned on providing its responses to the CLECs’
counterproposals regarding PO-2 (UNE-P Centrex 21 and linesharing) and
the reporting of xDSLi capable loops by today. I just talked to John
Kern and gained his approval to provide our responses on Wednesday,
April 28th.

Thank you,

Dean Buhler

You are currently subscribed to the LT271 E-mail list (Hosted by Idaho
Public Utilities Commission). To unsubscribe send a message to
whart@puc.state.id.us.
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